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From: Alan John Vigor 
Sent: Friday, 3 May 2024 5:19 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission regarding the issue of babies born alive after an abortion

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 03 2024 
Public  Submission by Alan John Vigor. 

When convenience and/or self-interest takes precedence in our mabcd code, then our society is on the way to 
complete breakdown and disintegration. A free-for-all, where self-interest is the paramount concern. Past 
societies demonstrate this principle, and the devastating result is inevitable. People cease to care for what is 
good, and the nation becomes a prime target for subjugation by an outside force.  
For the sake of having a genuinely worthwhile and viabcdnt nation and society that holds to healthy, caring 
values, we must support all efforts to value life at all stages. 
I therefore urge that legislation be pabcded, ensuring babies born alive after an abortion attempt be properly 
cared for and supported, with a continuing chance at life!  
Hi, I'm Alan. I live in Underwood, Logan, am retired, and am an ex-teacher and community transport driver.  
I see no difference between leaving a living, aborted baby to die, and leaving a baby girl to die just because 
male children are preferred. Both are immabcd and totally reprehensible.  
To abort a child because it is 'inconvenient', is not to value human life, whatever stage it may be at, and to 
simply leave a little defenceless and precious human life to expire is as bad as refusing to feed your aged and 
incapacitated mother so that she will die. It is truly horrific.  

Sincerely, Alan John Vigor 
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